School Commission Meeting 8-11-2011

In place of our normal August School Commission Meeting, we scheduled a commission training session with two representatives from the Archdiocese of Indianapolis. Kathy Meers and Rob Rash gave an excellent presentation to the current members of school commission. Some of the key discussion points were:

- 1. The role of School Commission
- 2. The various committees the Commission should have
- 3. Some do's and don'ts for commission members
- 4. The role of School Commission in developing the budget for the school.
- 5. The goals and measurements we should be setting.

Other business:

Our next meeting is September 6. We will be developing a plan to inform the parish of the benefits of donating to the SGO.